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January 26, 201 2 

Mr. Jeff Pratt 
County of Ventura Public Works Agency 
Transportation Department 
800 S. Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, CA 93009 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- VENTURA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY, SOUTH MOUNTAIN ROAD BRIDGE 
SCOUR PROTECTION, SANTA PAULA, CA (ORDER NO. 93-010, FILE NO. 08-159, SERIES 
NO. 037, CI NO. 9472) 

Dear Mr. Pratt: 

In our letter dated December 4, 2009, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated 
under Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR) Order No. 93-010, Series No. 037. 

By letter dated January 25, 2010, you notified the Regional Water Quality Control Board 
(Regional Board) that discharge of groundwater for the project involving retrofitting of ten pier 
wall foundations by installing concrete outriggers adjacent to the existing footings and 
constructing piles and piles caps is complete and that you request termination of the WDR. 

Since the discharge of groundwater has been completed, and the WDR is no longer needed, 
the coverage under Regional Board Order No. 93-010, Series No. 037 for the subject facility is 
hereby terminated. 

If you have any questions, please call Project Manager, Ms. Mercedes Merino, at (213) 620- 
8156 or Unit Chief of Groundwater Permitting, Dr. Eric Wu, at (213) 576-6683 regarding this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Barry Marczuk,. Environmental Health Division, County of Ventura 
Ms. Melinda Talent, Environmental Health Division, County of Ventura 
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